
Living	Water	Emmaus	
September	2017	 	 		

Calendar	of	Events	
			
September	21	–	Community	Mee<ng	
The	Worship	Center,	Lubbock	
	
October	19	–	Community	Mee<ng	
First	United	Methodist	Church,	Tulia	
	
November	2-5	–	Women’s	Walk	#92	
Plains	Bap<st	Assembly,	Floydada	
	
November	16	–	Community	Mee<ng	
Western	Heritage	Church,	Hale	Center	
	
December	21	–	Community	Mee<ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
	
January	18	–	Community	Mee<ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
	
February	15	–	Community	Mee<ng	
Seeking	Host	Church	
		
Community	Mee4ng	Schedule	
Board	mee<ng	-	5:30	
Sponsor's	Training-	6:00	
Community	meal	-	6:30	
Bring	a	dish	&	your	appe<te		
Wear	your	Emmaus	name	tag	
Community	service	-	7:30	
	

Seeking	Host	Churches	
If	your	church	would	like	to	host,	call	
Donna	K	Burne]	at	(806)	292-8287	

How	Do	I	Get	To	Work	A	Walk	
	
The	purpose	of	the	Walk	to	Emmaus	is	to	renew	the	church	
as	the	body	of	the	risen	Christ	in	the	world	through	the	
renewal	of	Chris<ans	as	faithful	and	commi]ed	disciples	of	
Jesus	Christ.	
	
Goal	of	Team	Selec4on:	
We	join	in	the	work	of	the	Holy	Spirit	for	Discernment	in:	

1.	Producing	a	strong	&	balanced	team	
2.	Represen<ng	the	en<re	community	
3.	Cul<va<ng	new	leadership	
4.	Encouraging	authen<c	servanthood	

	
Things	that	help	to	lead	you	to	poten4ally	working	a	walk:	
Be	prayerful.	
Come	to	monthly	community	gatherings.	

1.	Sign	the	folder	that	goes	around	during	worship	
service	with	your	contact	informa<on.	
2.	Be	ac<ve	in	helping	with	monthly	mee<ngs	such	as	
volunteering	to	host	a	service	at	your	church.	

Sponsor	pilgrims.	
Support	walks	by	making	agape	and	being	a	source	of	God’s	
grace	for	
pilgrims	and	team	members.	
	
Please	remember	the	most	important	part	of	the	walk	is	
God!	Just	because	we	desire	to	work	and	serve	him	we	have	
to	believe	in	his	plan	and	his	<ming.	Our	Father	is	
orchestra<ng	every	part	from	the	lay	director	and	spiritual	
director,	to	the	team	members,	to	the	sponsors	and	the	
pilgrims!	
	
Don’t	mistake	God’s	pa<ence	for	His	absence	His	<ming	is	
perfect,	and	His	presence	is	constant	He’s	always	with	you!	
Deuteronomy	3:16	
	
“I	used	to	pray	that	God	would	feed	the	hungry,	or	do	this	or	
that,	but	now	I	pray	that	he	will	guide	me	to	do	whatever	I’m	
supposed	to	do,	what	I	can	do.	I	used	to	pray	for	answers,	
but	now	I’m	praying	for	strength.	I	used	to	believe	that	
prayer	changes	things,	but	now	I	know	that	prayer	changes	
us	and	we	change	things.”	Mother	Teresa	
	
DeColores!	
Donna	K	Burne]	
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The	Worship	Center	



UPCOMING	WALKS	
Women's	Walk	#92	
November	2-5,	2017	

Plains	Bap<st	Assembly,	Floydada	
Lay	Director	–	Kayla	Edwards	

Spiritual	Director	–	Ted	and	Jody	Wilson	

Men's	Walk	#93	
February	2018	

Roaring	Springs	Assembly	Camp	
Lay	Director	–	Bracken	Hill	

Spiritual	Director	– Rance	Young	

Send	Applica<ons	to	Registrar	Kim	Switzenberg			
kswitzenberg@yahoo.com;	806-296-9264	or	806-729-9578	

Fee	-	$150	
Applica<ons	can	be	found	at		
h]p://livingwateremmaus.org/downloads/	

Andy Compary III Jeff Zell 
Anthony Phipps Jon Willey 

Billy Butler Kyle Galyean 
Brandon Stephens Matthew Davis 

Caleb Hurt Mechie Scherpereel 
Cliff Zell Pablo Cruz 

Cody Groves Paul Miles 
Craig  Sanders Raul Ornelas 

Darrell Washington Rick Rodriguez 
Denver Chambless Roger Eskew 

Devon Parks Ryan Logue 
Donovan Brooks Shane Banks 
Edwin Mendez Shane Gillman 

Hagen Kelly Shawn Sexton 
Ismael Chavarria Stephen Bamer 

J R Holmes Stephen Harrison 

WALK	#91	
New	Community	Members	 LePer	from	Lay	Director	

Living	Water	Emmaus	Family	,		
Just	a	few	lines	to	tell	you	how	HUGE	OF	A	SUCCESS	Men's	
Walk	#91	was.	First	of	all	I	give	all	Praise	and	Glory	to	our	
Heavenly	Father	for	walk	#91.	It	was	very	evident	to	me	of	
HIS	PRESENCE	from	day	#1	all	the	way	through	these	4th	
days.	I	thank	God	for	choosing	me	to	be	a	part	of	this	
wonderful	and	amazing	team	that	HE	put	together	for	this	
walk.	Not	only	for	the	team	but	for	the	Amazing	32	new	
members	of	this	Loving	Community.	Words	cannot	
express	the	LOVE,	SUPPORT	and	PRAYERS	received	from	
Living	Water	Emmaus	during	these	past	4	months	and	for	
that,	I	THANK	ALL	OF	YOU!	I	was	the	weekend	leader	for	a	
Kairos	back	in	April,	and	don't	get	me	wrong,	their	
support	was	fantas<c	but	the	support	I	received	from	this	
community	as	the	Lay	Director	of	Walk	#91	went	far	
beyond	my	expecta<ons	and	imagina<on.	One	does	not	
realize	what	it	takes	to	put	a	walk	together	un<l	they	have	
been	there	and	experienced	it	for	themselves	and	for	this	
I	am	very	Grateful	and	Thankful.	Its	quite	a	different	
feeling	to	sit	back	there	at	the	St	Elsewhere	Table	(with	
the	rest	of	THE	OLD	GUYS,	as	we	were	constantly	referred	
to	as	being)	and	watch	GOD	Move	in	the	lives	of	OUR	
NEW	BROTHERS	IN	CHRIST!	Far	be]er	than	that	was	to	
witness	Chains	Being	Broken,	Heart's	and	Rela<onships	
Mended	as	well	as	Forgiveness	Flowing	Freely.	Already	
these	new	members	of	our	Family	are	reaching	out	to	one	
another	on	Facebook	as	well	as	by	other	means	of	
communica<on.	GOD'S	FAMILY	of	WARRIORS	has	grown	
IMMENSELY	therefore	defea<ng	satan	in	numerous	
ba]les.	PRAISE	THE	LORD!!!!!	As	I	said	at	closing,	LET	ALL	
OF	US	IN	THE	LIVING	WATER	EMMAUS	COMMUNITY	
STRIVE	TO		MAINTAIN	GOD'S	HARVEST	THAT	WAS	REAPED	
DURING	WALK	#91	AND	TO	KEEP	satan	UNDER	OUR	FEET	
WHERE	he	BELONGS!!			
YOUR	BROTHER	IN	CHRIST,	Lamar	McBride..			
DeCOLORES!!	

Find	us	online	at:	
www.livingwateremmaus.org	

	

Facebook:		
Living	Water	Emmaus	Community	


